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13th July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer (Current Year 3) 

 

Year 4 Residential Visit to Cranedale Centre, Kirby Grindalythe, Malton 

Thursday 21st March to Friday 22nd March 2024 - Deposit £50.00 - Payable Online 

 

Next year, we are organising a residential visit for the children in Year 4.  This will give the children 

the opportunity to experience staying away from home for just one night and thus provide them with the 

many fantastic opportunities that cannot be experienced in school.  Further details will be discussed at 

the upcoming Meet and Greet meeting. 

 

The visit will be to the Cranedale Centre near Sledmere.  Whilst away the children will undertake 

projects such as ECO challenges, learning about wildlife, taking part in orienteering activities, creating 

some ‘Wild Art’ and using teamwork skills to complete a low ropes assault course.  The visit is optional 

and will take place during the summer term, from Thursday 21st March to Friday 22nd March 2024. 

 

The approximate cost of the visit (depending on numbers) will be £180.00; this includes all meals and 

transportation.  To secure your booking, should your child wish to take part in the visit, a deposit of 

£50.00 will need to be paid by Thursday 7th September 2023 via ParentPay, where you are also able to 

give your consent for your child to take part in this visit.  Should you require a paper consent form, 

please ask at the School Office.  The balance will be confirmed nearer the time and may be paid online 

using ParentPay. 

 

As we are sure you can appreciate, the visit would not be economically viable and therefore could not 

take place should these contributions fail to materialise.  However, our policy is that no student should 

be discriminated against by virtue of his or her inability to pay.  Parents in receipt of Income Support 

or a similar benefit should contact us in the knowledge that the matter will be dealt with in the strictest 

confidence. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head of School 

 

On behalf of the Year 4 Team 

https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.parentpay.com/

